
 

 

From: Jackie McCrae   

Sent: 14 October 2018 16:34 
To: Manston Airport 

Subject: Manston Airport Plans 

 

We live in Herne Bay and are strongly against the redevelopment of Manston Airport for the 

following reasons: 

  

- The regeneration and prosperity of the seaside towns in East Kent has been very noticeable 

in the last few years, attracting large numbers of people to live in the area as well as tourists 

and holidaymakers.  A major new airport nearby, with flight paths over the towns, could well 

bring this to a halt and decimate the tourist trade. 

  

- My house is right under the flight path for planes landing at Manston.  In the past, the low 

number of planes passing overhead wasn’t a problem but the noise and vibrations from a big 

increase in cargo and passenger planes, including night flights, would be intolerable. 

  

- The air in East Kent is noticeably clean and pure.  A major airport would lead to a huge 

increase in the number of freight and passenger vehicles on our roads, with the accompanying 

petrol/diesel fumes and engine noise. 

  

A busy airport, with everything that involves, would be a disaster in what is essentially a 

holiday/leisure area. 

  

NO, NO, NO. 

  

Jackie & John McCrae 
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